
December 4th, 2020 
 

Happy Friday Stober Families! I hope this update finds you well and in good health! I want to 
thank everyone for their patience as we have fully transitioned to Remote Learning for the 
month of December.  
 
I want to extend my deepest gratitude to everyone who has signed up to support our ​Giving 
Tree​! Your generosity is truly incredible and I am just so grateful. Please remember that all 
wrapped presents are due to Stober by Monday, December 14th! Please ring the bell at the 
front door during school hours and someone will meet you outside. Thank you all so much!  
 
Here are a few updates for the next few weeks! 
 
December 9th-PTA & PIE 
Next Wednesday are our PIE & PTA Meetings-we hope you will join us!  
PIE begins at 6pm followed by PTA at 7.  
A zoom link to join the meetings will be sent out on Wednesday.  
 
Flex Day-December 11th 
Next Friday is a ​Flex Day​ for all students. Teachers will be communicating regarding 
assessment schedules for both virtual assessments and 1:1 in-person assessments. Grade 
level requirements differ and teacher plans for this day vary, so please reach out to your child’s 
teacher with questions regarding Flex Day testing.  
Please note-this is not an asynchronous learning day. Teachers will not be posting 
asynchronous assignments next Friday.  
 
Dine to Donate 
Monday, December 14th is our next Dine to Donate from 4-8 at the Applewood ​Noodles & 
Company.​ Please consider dining out on the 14th to support our school! 
 
Virtual Classroom Holiday Parties 
Friday, December 18th we will hold our Virtual Classroom Holiday Parties! Teachers will be 
communicating details soon regarding virtual celebrations. This will be our last day of school for 
2020, as December 21st & 22nd are non-student contact days.  
 
EnrollJeffco 
It is hard to believe it’s time to start planning for next year. All families are being asked to log 
into EnrollJeffco and submit their intent to return notice. EnrollJeffco and the Round One 
Enrollment Window opens on Tuesday December 8th and closes on Friday, January 15th. If you 
have any questions or need any assistance, please call the office or email Kandi at 
kandi.hallcarrillo@jeffco.k12.co.us​. Please be sure to log into Jeffco Connect prior to submitting 
your intent to return in EnrollJeffco, to ensure that all of your information is correct. EnrollJeffco 
uses the same log in credentials as Jeffco Connect.  
https://www.jeffcopublicschools.org/schools/enrollment/enrolljeffco 

mailto:kandi.hallcarrillo@jeffco.k12.co.us
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Manning Middle School Information Nights 
Prospective Manning Parent Information 
Manning will be hosting 3 VIRTUAL Information Town Halls in December. Please join us for one 
of these to see if Manning is a good fit for your student.  
December 9 @ 5:30 
December 16 @ 5:30 
Zoom Link: 

● https://us02web.zoom.us/j/5774416430?pwd=cnQyV25ZbXpYUTdQZzIvMi9BNHVlUT09 
● Meeting ID: 577 441 6430 
● Passcode: 885946 

You may find Manning information in the slide show below: 
MANNING INFORMATION SLIDESHOW 21-22 
 
 
 
Have a wonderful weekend! 
 
Anne 
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